McCLELLAND 1810 N. C(.:’IIce)geB Avenue
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479-443-2377/Fax 479-443-9241
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October 18™ 2017
Katherine McWilliams
Arkansas Department of Environmental
Office of Water Quality, Permitting Division
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317

RE: Request for Extension to Address Public Comments in Regards to Cave Springs WWTP No-Discharge Permit,
Permit No.: 4893-WR-3, AFIN: 04-01642

Dear Katherine,

On behalf of the City of Cave Springs, Arkansas, McClelland Consulting Engineers, Inc. (MCE) hereby requests an
additional extension for addressing the public comments which were received during the public comment period for
renewal of existing WWTP drip irrigation No-Discharge Permit, Permit No.: 4893-WR-3.

The major request for alteration was made in order to get Package Treatment Plant #1 back online, in order to ensure
that wastewater treatment needs of the city will be met for the upcoming permitting cycle. MCE was working closely
with the new utility director in order to get the treatment plant back online. Unfortunately, Mr. Tyler left his position
with the city shortly after permit alterations were requested.

In order to get treatment plant #1 back online, coordination with a city official in charge of wastewater operations will
be required. As the city transitions into having a new employee in such a position, additional time is needed in order to
achieve this goal. The water and wastewater team here at MCE is dedicated to serving the community of Cave Springs
with quality service and due diligence, therefore, this situation is of high priority to MCE. Due to the referenced
unforeseen issues, an extension of 60 days is requested, although every attempt will be made to have this completed as
soon as possible.

Please contact me at your earliest possible convenience with a determination in regards to this request or if you have
any questions or concerns. Thank you so much for your assistance through this tumultuous process and all that the
ADEQ does to help us serve our clients with quality service.

Respectfully,

Barret R. Knutson, E.I.

Project Designer
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From: McWilliams. Katherine

To: Deardoff, Am:

Subject: FW: Request for Extension; Permit No.: 4893-WR-3; Cave Springs WWTP No-Discharge Permit
Date: Monday, October 23, 2017 2:02:39 PM

Attachments: Request for Extension: 4893-WR-3: 10-19-2017.pdf

4893-WR-3

Extension Request

From: Barrett Knutson [mailto:bknutson@mce.us.com]

Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2017 5:41 PM

To: McWilliams, Katherine

Subject: Request for Extension; Permit No.: 4893-WR-3; Cave Springs WWTP No-Discharge Permit

Dear Katherine,

Please see the Attached PDF document for an extension request for the permit referenced in the
subject line of this email.

As always feel free to contact me at your convenience with any questions or concerns.
Respectfully,

Barret R. Knutson, E.I.
Project Designer

McCLELLAND

CONSULTING
oy ENGINEERS, INC.
1810 N. College Ave. | Fayetteville, AR 72703
P.O. Box 1229 | Fayetteville, AR 72702
479.443.2377 office | 479.443.9241 fax
501.545.7115 cell

bknutson@mce.us.com

CHECH OUT DUR MEW LOOK!
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